
Attention all St Nicholas Parents! 
 

 
Just a reminder to all parents of Sunday School age children (from 4 to high school) that 
the 2024-25 St Nicholas Sunday School year BEGINS THIS SUNDAY, September 15! 

We URGE all parents, grandparents, godparents, aunts and uncles to bring your children 
to St Nicholas to worship during the Divine Liturgy on Sunday and follow Father Haros’ 
instructions about THEN leaving to attend the NEW Sunday School year.  

If you have not done so already, we encourage you complete the 2024-25 Parent/Student 
information form so the database can be updated which helps us track and record 
attendance and also keeps you informed of your children’s progress as they grow with 
the St Nicholas Sunday School program! 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU IN CHURCH & 

SUNDAY SCHOOL THIS SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 15TH! 


